
 
 

Let’s talk about head lice. 
 

 
Did you know that lice are very common and in every school?  They also seem to 
really like Division 1 students, and every school year we have multiple occurrences 

of these little nits in our classrooms.  
 

At Madonna we follow the guidelines given to us by Alberta Health Services.  As 
soon as we are notified by a parent or a teacher that there has been an infestation 
in a classroom, parents in that class are immediately sent home a very informative 

and thorough pamphlet from Health Services (this is attached in this document 
below). 

 
It is very important that when this pamphlet comes home, you read it thoroughly 
and treat accordingly.  One of the suggestions from Health Services is that we are 

to encourage parents to have lice head checks incorporated into your 
child’s usual bath time or at least once a week.    

When there is an occurrence in the classroom we are now ensuring that coats and 
hats are separated in the hallways from each other, as lice crawl to a new site, they 

do not jump.  As well, lice cannot live without a human head for more than 2 days.   
 
We encourage you to contact us if your child has head lice.  It is a common 

occurrence and something we would like to help control at the school level as soon 
as possible.  

 
If you require more information please contact one of the Nurses at 1 866 408 LINK 
(5465)  or visit https://myhealth.alberta.ca/Pages/default.aspx  
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